



Wilmot Street Sawley Long Eaton Nottingham NG10 3DQ

Telephone: (0115) 973 2652 e-mail: enquiries@sawley-inf.derbyshire.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Marie Harral Assistant Headteacher: Mrs Rebecca Morley

k Zaligovi Acade

Website: www.sawleyinfantschool.co.uk

20th May 2022

Dear Candidate,

Thank you for expressing an interest in the class teacher posts at our school.

Due to a high number of maternity leaves this year, we are in the rare position of being able to advertise a number of temporary posts to join our friendly, hard-working team. Sawley Infant & Nursery School is a great place for both children and adults to 'Sparkle and Shine'. We are a creative, inclusive and innovative place to work, where staff are supported to develop professionally and personally and we work extremely hard to maintain a level of excellence.

We are looking for talented and creative teachers to join either our Reception or Key Stage One teams in the following posts;

- Role One: Full-time temporary contract in Key Stage One for the full year
- Role Two: Full-time temporary contract in Reception until 28.02.2023
- Role Three: Full-time temporary contract in Key Stage One from September, reducing to 0.5 on 11.12.22, ending on 31.05.2023
- Role Four: 0.6 (Three days per week) temporary contract in Reception from 01.10.2022 to 31.05.2023
- Role Five: 0.2 (One day per week) temporary contract in Reception for the full year

Please identify which roles you would like to be considered for as part of your statement in the 'suitability for job' section of the application form. All roles listed are related to maternity leave so start and end dates are dependent on the post holders' maternity leave actual start and finish dates.

Sawley Infant and Nursery School is situated near the town of Long Eaton, half way between Derby and Nottingham. We currently have 232 children on roll organised into six KS1 classes and three reception classes. In addition, we have a 75 place nursery. The majority of children transfer from our nursery and are joined in Reception by children from other settings. At the end of Key Stage One most children transfer to Sawley Junior School, which is on our shared site.

The school converted to academy status in November 2014 along with Sawley Junior School, Dovedale Primary and Shardlow Primary. We are the first primary only multi-academy trust in Derbyshire. Our trust is a collection of good and outstanding schools with shared values but we all retain our individual school characters. There are many opportunities for collaboration as Willows Academy Trust moves forward to improve local education and draw upon our collective experiences, talents and resources. We have cluster working groups for senior and subject leadership and administrative staff. As an academy, we operate standard teachers' pay and conditions and will honour any length of service brought in from local authority employment. We use standard contracts of employment.

SAWLEY INFANT & NURSERY SCHOOL



Telephone: (0115) 973 2652 **Headteacher:** Mrs Marie Harral

Wilmot Street Sawley Long Eaton Nottingham NG10 3DQ e-mail: enquiries@sawley-inf.derbyshire.sch.uk

Assistant Headteacher: Mrs Rebecca Morley

Website: www.sawleyinfantschool.co.uk

We wish to appoint a practitioner who can inspire a passion for learning. They will be dedicated to, and have high expectations of, all children and a belief that every child can succeed. In return, we can offer excellent support and a commitment to transforming learning and aspirations for pupils and staff alike.

Our current development priorities include:

- Improving progress and attainment in Phonics and Reading
- Improving progress and attainment in Writing
- Improving progress and outcomes for disadvantaged pupils

If you think we are the school where you will 'Sparkle and Shine', please email completed applications directly to the school by midnight on the Sunday 5th June. Application forms can be downloaded from the school website or from the advertising site.

Please ensure you reflect the job description and person specification along with your personal and curriculum strengths and expertise in your application. Interviews will be held in the week commencing 13th June 2022.

Visits to our school are positively encouraged; please contact the school office to arrange a convenient time.

Kind regards

Becky Morley

Co-Headteacher